
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. As I sit and type my penultimate newsletter to you all, I cannot quite 
believe we only have one week of term remaining.  
 
It has been a very busy week here at school. The children thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas lunch and jumper day. I 
hope the children enjoyed the extra pigs in blankets that were provided.  
 
Pantomime  
 
A huge thank you to all children for how well they represented our school when we went to Harpenden yesterday to 
see ‘Beauty and the Beast.’ It was a fantastic morning out and well done to all of you.  
 
Clubs and Tutoring and End of Term 
 
A reminder that there are no after-school clubs or tutoring taking place next week and the children finish for the end 
of term next Friday at 1.30pm.  
 
Class Rock ‘N’ Roll Nativity  
 
Thank you to families of children in Reception and Year 1 who have already purchased tickets for the Nativity of ‘A 
Christmas Recipe.’ A reminder that the times for performances are 09.30 and 14.00 on Tuesday 17th of December.  
 

Golden Book 
 
Well done to Leyton, Rylee, Eva-Mae, Louie, and Tommy excellent English work about prepositions. Joy did some 
fantastic writing of instructions – great job! 
 

Team Points for the end of this week are as followed:                   STARS OF ‘TAKE ONE BOOK’ WEEK  
                                                                                                                                    
   472                      461                      473                                              Rock ‘N’ Roll: Noah   Pop: Oakley   Disco: Evie 

 

Attendance 
 

    
 
 

Bronze Badges – Well done to Primrose and Elizabeth for achieving your bronze badge today for 10 full weeks in 
school. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to seeing you all next week for the final week of term.  
 
Mr Merriman 
 

G enerosity A spiration D iscovery R esponsibility O pen-mindedness W elcoming 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Rock ‘N’ Roll Pop Disco 

92% 81% 96% 

Gaddesden Row JMI 
School 

Newsletter 13th December - 2024 

At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, 

including online. 

 


